
NOTICE BY THE SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF VARIANCE TO THE SEPARATE METERING 

REQUIREMENT IN ARSD 20:10:26:03 
 
On December 22, 2016, the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (Commission) received a 
Letter stating that Inter-Lakes Community Action Partnership (Horizon) is requesting for a 
Variance to the Separate Metering Requirement in ARSD 20:10:26:03 for a 62-Unit 
acquisition/rehabilitation of three multi-family facilities located at 3500, 3520, and 3600 North 4th 
Avenue, Sioux Falls, South Dakota. 
 
The public may view the letter on the Commission’s website under Commission Actions, 
Commission Dockets, Electric Dockets, 2016 Electric Dockets, EL16-040 or by contacting the 
Commission in person at the Capitol Building, 500 E. Capitol Ave., Pierre, S.D.; or by phone at 
(605) 773-3201 or 1-800-332-1782; or by e-mail at puc@state.sd.us. 


